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AVAKS — SENIORS

Since the inception of -our group, we ‘have had the good fortune of meeting monthly at
the Church, except in inclement weather. At our gatherings we have shared bread and
good fellowshlp, plus educational programs and prayers, led by our Pastor.

At each gathering a contribution of cne dollar, or more, is made by each member. From
the collection of those monies and from sponsoring a few Lenten dinners, we have now in
our Treasury close to $2,000. We plan to donate this sum to our new church, where we
hope to have a memorial in the name of our group.

We thank Der Hayr, and the ladies who have helped us as our hostesses and who have
given us rides - Anahid Chookachian, 0Ojig Tooma and Noem Poulatian.
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